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NJCU University Senate 
Faculty and Professional Staff Affairs Committee 

February 4th, 2022 

The Faculty and Professional Staff Affairs Committee has been tasked with reviewing the 
Emeritus Nomination Applications and has begun the process. The committee has had one 
meeting regarding the applications and has another one scheduled, following the Senate meeting 
of February 14th, 2022. This is to allow Committee members to individually and thoroughly 
review the applications. 

The FPSA committee is also preparing to review Sabbatical Leave Applications and Minigrant 
applications and will do so upon receipt of these applications.  
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